
FCCLA Parking Information 

Thursday & Friday March 20 & 21, 2025 

To make sure of safe and efficient unloading and loading of students, please read the following 

instructions. For questions, please contact Parking Services at 406-994-1723. 

1. Please follow instructions from Parking Officers  

2. Please keep loading and unloading parking of buses along 7th Ave to 5 minutes or less 

3. NO VEHICLES LEFT UNATTENDED IN FIELDHOUSE SERVICE DRIVE 

UNLOADING  

1. Unloading will occur along South 7th Ave.  

2. All buses and vehicles must approach the unloading area from Kagy to South 7th Ave.  

3. Once your vehicle is unloaded, please proceed to your designated parking area. 

a. Buses and oversized vehicles – South end of Lot 15, Bay C&D. (See attached map) 

b. Personal or smaller vehicles – Parking Garage Level 1 & 2, and Level 4 if 

needed.  

PEDESTRIANS 

1. Buses and oversized vehicles – Please follow the Parking Enforcement Officers 

instructions for safe walking path to the SUB (noted in blue on the map).  

2. Personal or smaller vehicles – Please follow signage instructions for a safe walking path 

to the SUB (noted in blue on the map). 

LOADING 

1. Personal and smaller vehicles – All loading will occur in the Parking Garage. 

2. Buses and oversized vehicles – All loading will occur in Lot 15, Bay C&D adjacent to 

the Brick Breeden Fieldhouse. (See attached map) 

3. If closer loading assistance is needed due to the students’ project, loading in the 

fieldhouse service drive is available but make sure all students are ready before having 

the bus or vehicle in the service drive. 

  


